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Mr. Michael Zita 
Kirchhofplatz 13 
8200 Schaffhausen 
Switzerland 

Dear Mr. Zita: 

December 5, 1990 

Thank you for your letter. Apparently you did not receive my 
earlier correspondence. 

I am checking with our office in Wilmore, Kentucky, to see 
whether the Journals you ordered were sent or not. If they 
weren't, they will be sent in the next few weeks. Also, I am 
entering your subscript ion into our records so you will receive 
the Journal regularly. 

I'm not sure what the problem has been. I do know that due to 
my predecessor's illness some matters were neglected that 
should have been attended to. 

Please confirm that you have received this letter so I can be 
sure the matter is being taken care of. Thank you. 

Cordially, 

Howard A. Snyder 
Secretary-Treasurer 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 

1989 CONFERENCE, NOVEMBER 3-4, ASBURY COLLEGE, WILMORE, KENTUCKY 


